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My husband and I strongly oppose HB2025! Oregonians are already overtaxed. Our 

property tax is very high compared to many other states. Our state has lost many 

residents and businesses due to do high taxes and policies that burden the taxpayer. 

Now this HB 2025 wants to burden those of us who remain? We urge you to vote NO 

on this bill. We oppose HB 2025! 

 

Respectfully, 

Don & Judi Mosteller 


